
 

 

 

 

 

ST MARY'S RC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BONNYRIGG 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 

THURSDAY 3rd DECEMBER 

6.30PM - 8.30PM 

PRIZE RAFFLE DRAWN AT 8PM 

Come and Join us for:- Tombola, Prize Raffle, 

Home Baking, Sweets and Treats, Teas and 

Coffees, Children’s Games, Christmas Crafts 

and lots more! 

Santa’s Grotto - Santa arriving at 6.30pm 

HAND IN HOME BAKING ON THURSDAY MORNING 

CHRISTMAS DATES 
Friday 4th December Nursery Nativity Creatures – Zoo lab visit 

 

Thursday 10th December  P1,2,3 Party morning  - P4 &P5 Party afternoon  
Come dressed in your party clothes 
School Christmas Lunch 

Friday 11th December Nursery Party – morning  - P6 &P7 Party – morning 
Come dressed in your party clothes 
P4 Reconciliation practise St Matthew’s Church 

Sunday 13th December Parish Reconciliation Service 5 pm St Matthew’s Church Rosewell – 
First Confessions for P4 

Tuesday 15th December Christmas Panto –Buses leaving at 9.15am returning approx 12.30pm 
PLEASE ARRIVE PROMPTLY TO SCHOOL   
PLEASE NOTE SCHOOL MEALS WILL BE PACKED LUNCH WITH SOUP 
or provide your own packed lunch 

Thursday 17th December Christmas Concerts 1.30pm and 7pm – see ticket order form home in 
book bags 

Friday 18th December 11am Carol Concert – all welcome 
 Last day of term – school closes at 12 noon for all pupils 

SCHOOL REOPENS FOR ALL PUPILS ON 
WEDNESDAY 6TH JANUARY 

 

WE WISH YOU A MERRY CHRISTMAS 

AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR 

FROM ALL AT ST MARY’S RCPS 
PLEASE SEE OVER FOR SOME IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT THE FUTURE 

OF OUR SCHOOL 



 
 
 

Bonnyrigg/Lasswade/Rosewell Primary Education 
Provision  

 

The ongoing changes in the population of Bonnyrigg, Lasswade and Rosewell mean 

we need to review non-denominational and Roman Catholic primary school provision 

in the area. We also have the opportunity to consider the use of the former Hopefield 

Primary School site as part of this review.  

We would like to hear your thoughts on how we should meet the future primary 

school needs of the area and are holding two drop-in sessions so you can come 

along, learn more about the current position and future options and let us know your 

opinion. 

The drop in sessions will take place beside the café in: 

Lasswade High School Centre, Eskdale Drive, Bonnyrigg, EH19 2LA 

6pm to 8pm 

Wednesday 9th December 2015 and Monday 11th January 2016 

There will also be a session in Rosewell and details will be circulated once 

arrangements have been made. 

The review includes the areas served by the following schools: 

Bonnyrigg Primary School Rosewell Primary School 

Burnbrae Primary School St Mary’s Primary School 

Hawthornden Primary School St Matthew’s Primary School 

Lasswade Primary School  

 

If you have any questions please contact Magnus Inglis, Resources Officer, 

(Education) at Midlothian Council 

Magnus.Inglis@midlothian.gov.uk 0131 271 3669 
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